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July 2013

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

I trust that you are enjoying your summer and are taking an opportunity to relax
before the start of another promising new academic year. Dr. Cherie Nicolucci
has been busy planning an interesting program for this upcoming year
including a variety of seminars and workshops for all of our members. It is for
you, that we hope to provide worthwhile and informative seminars including a
Core 1 course for your continuing education portfolios.

We invite you to use our website to join or renew your WWDS membership
and check on upcoming events and activities. It is our mandate to phase out
paper mailings and registration in hopes of reducing administration costs and
the impact on the environment in the future. As an incentive to renew your
membership using the website, we have reduced registration fees when you
sign up online so check us out at www.wwds.ca today.

Our emergency on call program continues to remain strong and it is due to all
of your involvement that we can take care of after hour emergencies for our
patients. Thank you Dr. Ali Kapasi for administering this over the years! For
the upcoming 2013-2014 year, Dr. Tarek El Sayegh will be helping to
administer the program.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our society’s generous staff
and volunteers on the executive who spend countless hours making this one of
the strongest component societies in our whole province. It is people like those
involved that keep the WWDS vital and successful. Also thanks to our
numerous sponsors who have enabled our society to attract many notable
speakers to the area for our full day seminars.

I look forward to serving as your president for the 2013-2014 term. If you have
any suggestions or recommendations on how to make our dental society even
better, please do not hesitate to call or email me (drkarenjlee@gmail.com). It
would be a pleasure to address any concerns you have. I am so proud and
honoured to belong to one of the strongest ODA component societies and will
be committed to this role as president.

From the entire executive of the WWDS to you, we wish you a safe and
fantastic summer and hope to see you out at some of our events next year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Karen Lee
WWDS President 2013-2014
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